
 STATE OF MAINE 

Department of Environmental Protection  

 
 
Paul R. LePage         Patricia W. Aho 
GOVERNOR          COMMISSIONER 
 
April 1, 2014 
 
Ms. Amy Crowley 
Controller 
Great Bay Aquaculture of Maine 
19 Brook Road, Suite 201 
Needham, MA. 02494 
 
RE: Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0036960 
 Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) Application #W009015-6G-B-R 

Permit Retirement- Preble Island– DMR Lease FREN-P14 
 
 Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0037303 
 Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) Application #W009079-6G-A-N 

Permit Retirement- Stave Island– DMR Lease FREN-STAV 
 
Dear Ms. Crowley: 
 
The Department is in receipt of your letter dated March 11, 2014, stating that Great Bay Aquaculture of Maine 
would like to retire the above referenced MEPDES permits/WDLs given the termination of operations at both 
sites. This letter serves as notice to Great Bay Aquaculture of Maine that said MEPDES permits/WDLs are 
being retired effective immediately. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the matter, please feel free to call me at 287-7693. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gregg Wood 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Land and Water Quality 
 
cc: Matt Young, DEP/EMRO 
 Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO 

Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO 
Sandy Mojica, USEPA 
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